
 

 

 

January 4, 2022 

      

 

     Dear students and family members of the Athena Treble Choir, 

Because we have a productive semester ahead, we thought it prudent to send this note home, outlining 

all that lays in store for us over the next few months.  None of this information should be new, but you 

might find it helpful to have all in one spot. 

 

• Saturday, January 7.  Athena Mini Camp.  9am-3pm.  SCHS Choir Room. 

• Tuesday, January 10 or Wednesday, January 11 (pending weather).  Pictures (school field trip) 

• Wednesday, January 11.  Pictures (field trip only if Jan 10 is cancelled due to weather) 

• Saturday, February 4.  Athena Mini Camp.  9am-3pm.  SCHS Choir Room. 

• Tuesday, February 7.  Winter Concert.  5:30pm Call/7pm Concert.  SCHS Theater. 

• Thursday, February 9.  NW Ruth. MS Mass Choir. 6pm Call/7pm Concert.  SCHS Theater). 

• February 15-17.  Choral Performance Adjudication.  Exact Date/Time TBD, but plan on either 

an in-school or after-school field trip one of these days.  Exact details hopefully released by end 

of January. 

• Sunday, March 5.  Athena Mini Camp.  2-5pm.  SCHS Choir Room. 

• Tuesday, March 21.  Athena Mini Camp.  9am-3pm.  SCHS Choir Room. 

• Monday, April 10.  Full Choir Dress Rehearsal.  3:30-5:30pm.  SCHS Theater. 

• Tuesday, April 11.  Spring Concert.  5:30pm Call/7pm Concert.  SCHS Theater. 

• Thursday, April 13.  State Choral Performance Assessment.  Exact Time TBD, but plan on 

leaving during school day (on school bus) and not returning until late afternoon. 

• Sunday, April 16.  Athena Rehearsal/Joint Performance with MTSU Meistersingers.  Exact Details 

TBD, but plan on 2-6:30pm that afternoon. 

• Thursday, April 20.  Performance at TMEA.  We are 95% sure our performance will be 

Thursday, April 20, but it’s still possible the performance will be Friday, April 21.  We plan to 

have some social time for students at Opryland into the late evening on Thursday (or Friday 

morning if the performance is on Friday).  None of this will interfere with Prom on Friday night.  

We’ll of course let everyone know as soon as we have exact times/details.   

There are other events (All-State Second Tier, ACDA, Voice Recital, All-State) that affect a handful of 

choir students – all dates continue to be available on the Calendar portion of 

StewartsCreekChoirs.com. 

What an honor and blessing to work together at this level!   

- Drs. Kellussell  


